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SECRETARY OF EDUCATION BETSY DEVOS TO VISIT NEBRASKA DURING
"RETHINK SCHOOL" TOUR

U.S. Secretary of Education Betsy DeVos will visit Nebraska this week as part of her first back-to-school tour to
highlight the innovative and groundbreaking work happening in schools across America. The “Rethink School” tour
will showcase creative ways in which education leaders are meeting the needs of students in K-12 and higher
education. 
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